
 
 

 

PSAT scores may be accessed through CollegeBoard.org.  Access 
instructions were e-mailed to the e-mail address that students 

recorded on their PSAT answer sheet.  The e-mail will stem from the 
CollegeBoard; therefore, please check Inbox, Junk and Spam folders 
for this important information.  Students who are unable to locate the 

e-mail may contact CollegeBoard directly: 

 

PSAT/NMSQT, PSAT 10, and PSAT 8/9: For Students and Parents 

Email  psathelp@info.collegeboard.org 

Phone 866-433-7728 
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